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Your organization may be asked to submit a Veterinarian Reference Letter for one of several reasons:

As part of your initial account setup
To validate organization changes
During random checks and validations

The Veterinarian Reference Letter is part of the  Rescuegroups.org Requirements and Expectations. You will be notified if you need to submit a 

veterinarian reference letter.

NOTE

Not everyone is required to submit the reference letter, so do not initiate the request for a reference until we have asked you for it.

http://Rescuegroups.org
http://www.rescuegroups.org/partner-requirements-and-expectations/
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